
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Gayle Anderson, Faculty Senate 
 
FROM: Graduate Studies Committee 
 
DATE: March 11, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Recommending to approve a plan revision in the Graduate Certificate in 

Systems Engineering Management 
 
 
On March 10, 2020, the Graduate Studies Committee recommended approval of the 
major curricular change in the Graduate Certificate in Systems Engineering 
Management. The revision will drop EM 569 Systems Architecting as a core 
requirement due to low interest/enrollment in the department and replace it with EM 
565 Introduction to Systems Management. See attached exhibit, “044 Systems 
Engineering Management final packet 2-20-20 CSC 170.” 
 
Please add these to the Faculty Senate agenda as a discussion item. 


